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CITY OF SALISBURY, MARYLAND 
 
SPECIAL MEETING DECEMBER 19, 2022 

 

PUBLIC OFFICIALS PRESENT 
 
Council President John “Jack” R. Heath  Council Vice President Muir Boda (via Zoom)  
Councilwoman Angela M. Blake   Councilwoman Michele Gregory 

 

 
PUBLIC OFFICIALS ABSENT 

 
Mayor Jacob R. Day 

Councilwoman April Jackson 
 

IN ATTENDANCE 
 
City Administrator Julia Glanz, Deputy City Administrator Andy Kitzrow, Finance Director 
Keith Cordrey, City Attorney Ashley Bosche (via Zoom) and City Clerk Kimberly Nichols 
 
****************************************************************************** 
The City Council convened in a Work Session at 4:30 p.m. At 4:55 p.m. the Work Session was 
adjourned and Council immediately convened in the Special Meeting.  
 
ADOPTION OF LEGISLATIVE AGENDA 
 
Ms. Blake moved, Ms. Gregory seconded, and the vote was unanimous (4-0 vote) to approve the 
Special Meeting agenda as presented.  
 
ACCEPTANCE OF FY22 AUDIT 
 
Ms. Gregory moved, Ms. Blake seconded, and the vote was 4-0 to approve accepting the FY22 
Audit as presented. 
 
Mr. Boda said he was very proud of the work done by the Finance team. 

 
ADMINISTRATION AND COUNCIL COMMENTS 
 
City Administrator Julia Glanz thanked Mr. Cordrey and the Finance Team and said she 
realized how lucky the City was to have them. On Saturday, the Vulnerable Population Task 
Force held the One Stop Shop Outreach Event at Wi-Hi. There was lots of food and resources 
handed out, thirty-five vaccines were provided, and a newly engaged partnership with the 
Department of Social Services (DSS) was established with the residents present to fill out 
applications. This was the DSS’s first time of going to the streets. 
 
Ms. Glanz wished everyone a happy holiday next week. City offices would be closed on Friday.  



 

December 19, 2022 Special Meeting Minutes 
Approved: January 9, 2023 

 2 | P a g e  
 

 
Mr. Boda wished everyone a Merry Christmas! 
 
Ms. Blake wished everyone a Merry Christmas and asked those healthy enough to donate blood. 
 
Ms. Gregory wished all of her Jewish friends a Happy Hanukkah and Happy Holidays to all, and 
reminded everyone to get their vaccines so everyone could be safe.  
 
President Heath reiterated Ms. Blake’s plea for donating blood. He attended the groundbreaking 
for the Adopt-A-Block’s new building on Bennie Street and said it was a tremendous program. 
He then wished everyone a great holiday season no matter what they celebrated and looked 
forward to seeing everyone in the new year. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
With no further business to discuss, the Special Meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.  
 
________________________ 
City Clerk 
 
_________________________ 
Council President  


